Important For the attention of your Snooker Convenor

Following a request at last year’s ClubsNZ South Island Snooker Pairs tournament AGM in
Gore, that | formulate remits for the 2022 AGM to cover several items which have
recently been discussed and seemingly gained a consensus, | find that the task is
somewhat larger than anticipated.

Upon contacting ClubNZ to obtain a copy of our rules as held by them, | discover that they
have no updates since 2018 and it can be seen from minutes that there were topics
discussed which were concluded with terms such as ‘...suggested that a remit be
formulated for next year’s meeting’. Such a conclusion to the discussion at hand has no
purpose unless someone is delegated to prepare the remit.

Therefore | intend to combine all these matters into one remit, as thus:

“I move that the changes to our tournament rules, as shown in red ink and circulated to
interested clubs, be approved.”

The wording in black is as the rules are presently registered with ClubsNZ. There will be
opportunity for amendments or additions to be made at the AGM meeting, if desired.

Attached please find the aforementioned document, which | ask you to read and discuss
prior to this year’s AGM in Blenheim.

I can be contacted on 021 055 2664, or the email address from which this is sent, if you
require any clarification.

Regards
Colin Bowden

Club Waimea



